
POLICE DEPARTMENT SURVEILLANCE AND ACCESS SYSTEM REQUEST FOR 
PROPOSAL 

 
 

 The City of Carl Junction is seeking sealed bids to replace/update the access control and 
surveillance system at the Police Department/Municipal Court building located at 302 N Main 
St, Carl Junction, MO to meet city current goals and prepare for future capabilities. The proposal 
must include a solution that utilizes Hartmann Control and Milestone systems technologies.  To 
request a bid packet please contact Steve Lawver, City Administrator by email at 
cjcityadm@carljunction.org. You may also pick a packet up at City Hall, 303 N. Main, Carl 
Junction, MO 64834. 
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